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We completed our first full week of school and are

beginning to hit our stride for the year!

We celebrated Pink Day in memory of Colleen Ritzer

and asked students to spread kindness!

We enjoyed a great Ice Cream Social, powering

through the rain! Thank you, Parent Guild! 

THE WEEK IT WAS

St. Joseph of Cupertino, whose Feast Day is tomorrow,

lived in the 1600's, and he was a Franciscan friar. 

When he was in seminary, he was not the brightest

student, and he often failed to study, but he was known to 

 successfully pray that he would only be asked questions

that he knew the answers to.

We do not recommend this as a test-taking strategy, but

St. Joseph of Cupertino is known as the Patron Saint of

Test-Takers for this reason! 

SAINT OF THE WEEK

J M J

WHAT'S NEXT:

Morning Prayer 
Trivia
Who were the three individuals
who accompanied Jesus at the

foot of the cross? 

St. Joseph of
Cupertino

Monday, September 20th 
Fall MAP Testing begins 

Tuesday, September 21st 
Mr. and Mrs. O’Dea Celebration from 4-7pm
 
Wednesday, September 22nd 
Parent Information Session Gr. 1-5 at 6:30pm

Thursday, September 23rd
Parent Information Session Gr. 6-8 at 6:30pm
 
Tuesday, September 28th
Special Education Informational Meeting at
6:30pm

Wednesday, September 29th
School Picture Day

Friday, October 1st
First Friday Mass 



Mr. & Mrs. Ritzer
visit our school! Paul & Dominic with

some great shirts! 

  Mrs. Maresca & Ms.Casey scoop ice cream!

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For the souls of two members
of our  community who

passed this week, Paul and
Lisa...



That we may spread Ms.

Ritzer's legacy of kindness
everyone where go...



St. Augustine and St. Julie,

Pray for Us!

Answer: Mary, Mary

Magdalene, John the Apostle

There were no reported cases of COVID-19 in our
school this week. 

COVID-19 UPDATES

O'Dea Celebration: St. Augustine Parish and School are teaming up

to celebrate Mr. and Mrs. O'Dea for their tremendous service to St.

Augustine Parish and School. Please stop by 34 Park on September

21st from 4-7pm to offer your thanks and congratulations!

Parent Information Nights: Please take note of the upcoming

Parent Information Nights for Grades 1-5 and then 6-8. Details

were shared in an email earlier this week.

Fall MAP Testing: Fall MAP Testing will begin on Monday,

September 20th for Grades 1-8. Please see the email sent earlier

this week to all  parents of students Grades 1-8 for more

information. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION


